
 

 

 

CIRCULAR 

Classes: Pre-Nursery to VIII 

DPSG67/CIR/0004/2023-24       Date: 02nd April, 2023 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings of the day from Delhi Public School, Gurugram 67A! 

We hope that you are keeping well and had a pleasant time visiting the classrooms and 

interacting with the facilitators on Familiarisation Day.  

Please be informed that you can buy the books, notebooks, stationery, and uniform from 

Wednesday (05th April, 2023) to Friday (07th April, 2023) during 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. (Kindly ignore, 

if already bought). 

Please Note: In case, there are any pending documents to be submitted to the respective class 

teachers/Admission team, kindly submit the same before 10th April,2023. 

In case, you have any concerns or queries, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at 

(989125601/02) or write to us at (info@dpsgurugram.com). 

 

Best, 

Team DPS 

Gurugram, Sector 67A 


